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Teachers' Conference 2012 
About 60 faculty members and guests attended the Teachers' Conference that was held on 15 

December 2012 at the HKIAAT auditorium. This annual occasion is a platform for faculty 

members to understand the requirements of the HKIAAT examinations and to better support 

them in training young accounting talent. We would like to thank the following prominent 

speakers for giving their valuable time in delivering their insightful presentations and making 

this event such a success: Annie Mok, David Chow, Stephen Chan and Benny Kwok.  

 

The Conference included an appointment ceremony for AAT Advisors. The AAT Advisor 

scheme, first launched in 2008, provides a networking system for faculty members of our 

accredited programmes and the HKIAAT. Over the years, the AAT Advisors have played an 

important role in serving as counsellors to students on AAT matters, and the advisors have 

worked closely with us in offering support to students. This year we are pleased to have 42 

faculty members from 28 institutions agreeing to be AAT Advisors. Click here for the list of AAT 

Advisors. We are sincerely thankful for all their support in this important endeavour.  

 

Stella Cho, president of the HKIAAT, expresses 

her sincere thanks to the supports of co-workers 

from different institutes. 

(From left) David Chow, Annie Mok, Stephen 

Chan answer questions in dealing with exam 

techniques for AAT Exam and PBE. 

Stella Cho presents certificates to AAT Advisors at 

the appointment ceremony. 

A seminar on property valuation given by Benny 

Kwok is well received. 

http://www.hkiaat.org/index.php/qualification/index/290/#Advisors

